
 

Dear Parents and Families, 

 

 Welcome back to school!!!  Although 

going to school is a little different for all of us 

right now, Buckingham is still showing its love 

for reading!  We will be having our Fall 

Scholastic Book Fair, even if a little different. 

 

Our Book Fair is online! Support our 

school and help your child discover new 

books, favorite characters, complete series, 

and more! You'll love the fun, new, option to shop for Book Fair exclusives 

directly from the interactive booklist and enjoy free shipping on book-only 

purchases over $25. 

 

It's a new school year... let's instill a new-found love of reading 

 

  Buckingham Scholastic Book Fair Dates: 

    October 12-25 ONLINE 

 

You can access the fair using the link below: 

 

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/buckinghamelementaryschool5 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact  

Amy Incudine  aeincudine@gmail.com 

Cheryl Szyarto  szyarto@email.phoenix.edu 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Dan Estep, Principal 
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